
Mayor and Council 
We want to congratulate and thank you for the extremely well 
presented tribute that RMOW orchestrated in memory of Garry 
Watson yesterday. It was all very well deserved, and we know 
was greatly appreciated not only by Annie and his family, but 
also by the crowd of old-timers who attended. 
You did him proud. 
 
 
 
Hugh Smythe and Shayne le Poer Trench 
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